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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 

 

Pentecost Term 2023 Newsletter  27 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

A Message from Mrs. Blincow… 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
I hope you all had a lovely Coronation Bank Holiday weekend? 

 

This week, I would like to start by congratulating our Year 6 children 

on their SATs performance. All we ever ask of our children is for them 

to do their very best and that is exactly what they did. Their 

perseverance and resilience throughout was exemplary and a 

testament, not only to their hard work, but that of their parents and 

all the staff in the school who have worked with them. We all look 

forward to celebrating your successes. 

 

On Thursday next week, we will be holding our May Procession in 

honour of Mary, the Patron Saint of our school. We would like to 

invite parents and carers to join us as we celebrate the occasion. 

Please see the attached flyer for more details. 

 

I look forward to seeing you then. 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Blincow 
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This week we took delivery of a beautiful new 

History Timeline, which spans the length of the 

corridor in KS1. It maps various important events in 

History from Prehistoric times to the present day. 

As well as being extremely decorative, we have 

come up with some creative ideas for the children 

to use it to research and answer questions as well 

as retrieve information they have already learned. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

        

Term Dates 
Pentecost Term 

Monday 17th April 

May Bank Holiday 

Monday 1st May 

Extra Bank Holiday for the 

Coronation 

Monday 8th May 

Half Term 

29th May –2nd June 

School re-opens Mon 5th 

Inset day 

Friday 30th June 

Term Ends  

Friday 21st July – 3.15 PM 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Our Coronation Celebrations continued this week with our very own Street 

Party. The children enjoyed the sunshine and some extra playground fun, 

before sitting down together to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III, 

with a few ‘treats’ and a song or two. This was a fitting end to a really busy 

week and a chance for the children to celebrate a new Royal Era. The festivities 

ended with a hearty rendition of ‘God Save The King’. 

 

 

History Timeline 
 

Coronation Celebration - Street Party  
 

As part of the build up to the Coronation, the children were tasked 

to design a crown for King Charles. Ideas from several pieces were 

used to decorate a 3D crowns, which are now displayed in the front 

office of the school. 

 

Coronation Crowns 
 

Fun and Games 
 

Coronation fun included some extra time in the 

playground, as well as decorating cakes for the party and 

making our own Coronation Crowns. 

 


